(OP Y
Elopd's Register of Shipping,

71, Fenchurch Street, E.C. 3.

6th February 19235.

Dear 3irs,

I duly received lr. Bartlett's letter ol the 29th

s1ltime respecting the Genoa First Entry Report No. 8307 on th
8.3, "SUPERGA", amni his remarks have been noted.

i shall be glad if ur. Bartiett will also forward
the fallowing information, vizi-
(1) Whether the foregastle and poodp Uscks are weak
sheathed, in view of the thickness being 65 m/m;
(2) What reason ig assigned for fitting the propeller
poet 203 x 194 m/m instead of 238 x 194 m/m as approved.

1 am, Dear 3irs,

Yours faithfully,

Secretary.

The SUrveyors,

GENOA. ,; () 2020
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